
 

FOI 042/2023 Response 

 

Request  

 

Dear Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health NHS Foundation Trust, 

 

1. Do any patients at your Trust's adult eating disorder service have 'Advance Decisions/Directives to 

refuse medical treatment' (ADRTs) recorded on their electronic records? (It is NHS policy that all 

ADRTs must be recorded on patients electronic records). 

 

2. How many adult eating disorder patients ADRTs have 'Advance Decisions/Directives to refuse 

medical treatment' (ADRTs) currently recorded on their electronic records? 

 

Response  

 

The Trust do not explicitly have statements of 'Advance Decisions/Directives to refuse medical 

treatment' (ADRTs).  

 

However, there is a generic advanced statement form on our patient administration system – Rio 

that is offer to all new admissions.  

 

Please note that the afore mentioned forms are not statements to refuse medical treatment. 

 

The return for this request is NIL (0). 

 


